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Hello Families!  

We are off to a great year! Every day our Pink Room babies pick up on a 

new sign language or a new task they haven’t been able to accomplish yet. A 

few of these task include washing hands, feeding themselves or completeing 

a Montessori lesson with no help  Each one of them are showing how 

independent they are becoming and we love watching their independence 

grow.    This past month we really enjoyed introducing colors to the Pink 

Room. We look forward to working on the sign language for each color more 

this month.  

Since Valentine’s Day is this month we will have a theme in our room of love 

and friendship. We are going to introduce the sign language for “friend” and 

“share”.  (See attached page for sign language we work on daily as well as 

our new ones.) Everyday we encourage the Pink Room babies to share with 

our friends and be loving and kind towards each other.   

The Pink Room will be having a Valentine’s  Day  party on the 14th. We will 

be sending fun Valentine’s bags home. Please send cards to pass out 

addressed from your child, we will be using them as a counting lesson. 

(There are 11 babies in our room. ) 

If you have any questions or concerns feel free to reach out!  

Thank you! 

Mrs Sammy & Ms Grace 

  



More      Thank You        Please 

 

 

 

 

 

    Milk     Help    All Done 

 

 

 

 

   Mom     Dad    Friend 
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